
  High School Girls Leadership High Tea  

Please join the Women in Defence team for a leadership high tea at Defence Force Recruiting Adelaide. 

This event is open to female students from years 9 to 12 and offers a chance for students to meet and 

hear from female leaders in the Australian Defence Force and to engage in activities designed to  

encourage leadership and teamwork skills.  

Schools are invited to nominate 2 students to attend this event.  

Date: 21 June 2019 

Time: 9.00am — 11.00am   

Location: L4, 191 Pulteney St, Adelaide 

RSVP: 11 June 2019 to twoodham@dfr.com.au 

 

High tea is provided including sweet and savoury options. 

Teachers/parents/guardians wishing to remain at DFR during the event will have access to the reception 

area with tea and coffee available.   

If you have more than 2 students who wish to attend please contact us via the above email to make  

arrangements.  


